
We appreciate your participation in either the Perry Hall High School PTSA 

Winter Arts & Crafts Fair on December 5 or our perryhallcraftfair.org online 

marketplace. To help us and you promote these two shopping fundraisers, 

we offer the following JPG images for use on Facebook and other social 

media outlets. Simply click on the image below to open it. Then, right click 

on it with your mouse and choose “save” to download the image to your 

computer. 

https://perryhallcraftfair.org/wp-content/uploads/CraftFairVendor.jpg
https://perryhallcraftfair.org/wp-content/uploads/CraftMarketplace.jpg
https://perryhallcraftfair.org/wp-content/uploads/CraftFairSign.jpg
https://perryhallcraftfair.org/wp-content/uploads/BothVendor.jpg

